EYE ON THE WORLD

Sept. 10, 2022

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated i—n the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Sept. 10, 2022.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Death of Queen Elizabeth

- An article by Martin Robinson, Mark Duell, Nick Enoch and Harry Howard titled "Queen Elizabeth II Dies 'Peacefully' at Balmoral at 96 After Historic 70-Year Reign, Plunging Britain and World Into Mourning for an Unparalleled Lifetime of 'Service, Duty and Devotion'—as Charles Becomes the New King" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Flashback: Queen Elizabeth Broke Tradition, Had 'The Star-Spangled Banner' Played in Wake of 9/11" was posted at dailycaller.com on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Mark Duell titled "How Britain Will Mourn Queen's Death:

King Charles to Address the Nation Within Hours Before Thousands Will Pay Their Respects to Her Majesty as She Lies in State Before Funeral Which Is Expected on Monday, September 19" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 9, 2022.

• An article by Harriet Alexander titled " 'The British Empire Was Not Perfect, but It War Far More Humane Than Any Other Ever': Tucker Carlson Hits Back at Woke Critics Calling Queen Elizabeth a 'Colonizer' Following Her Death" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 9, 2022.

Comments about Meghan Markle

- An article by Dr. Max Pemberton titled "Can Meghan [Markle] Really Be So Insulated Against Plight of Ordinary People That She Doesn't Think She's Coming Across as Phenomenally Out of Touch? The Real Reason Duchess of Sussex Plays the Victim" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Natasha Anderson titled " 'It Was Just Me, Me, Me': Royal Experts Say Meghan Made 'One Young World' Speech 'All About Her' as She Referenced Herself 54 Times During Seven-Minute Gender Equality Talk After She and Harry Ran Gauntlet of Boos as They Arrived in Manchester" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Elly Blake, James Robinson, Stewart Carr and Martin Robinson titled "Meghan Markle May Have Stayed Away From Balmoral Over Fears She Would Not Be 'Warmly Welcomed' by Royal Family; BBC Royal Correspondent Nicholas Witchell Says" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about Liz Truss

- An article by James Tapsfield and David Wilcock titled "Liz Truss Promises a 'Bold' Plan to Tackle the Energy Crisis for Millions of Britons Within Days Alongside Tax Cuts, but No Snap General Election as She Prepares to Become the New Prime Minister After Taking the Tory Leadership" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Rachael Bunyan titled "A Not-So-Special Relationship? How 'Very Black and White' Liz Truss Is Tipped to Stand Up to Biden While U.S. Conservatives Praise Her as a 'Radical Thatcherite Who Is Not Afraid to Shake Things Up' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "New UK Prime Minister [Liz Truss] Faces Tough Economic Challenge at Home, Antagonism From Russia and

China" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

• An article by Sinead Baker titled "Kremlin Says New UK Prime Minister Liz Truss Will Bring 'No Improvement' to Frosty UK-Russia Relations" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about global food crisis

- An article by Staff titled "The Guardian View on the Global Food Crisis: This Is Just the Beginning" was posted at the guardian.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Harjit Sajjan titled "Standing Together to Address the Global Food Crisis" was posted at torontosun.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about international monkeypox

• A Reuters article by Twinnie Siu and Farah Master titled "Hong Kong Discovers First Case of Monkeypox" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

International covid

- An article by Rachel Muir titled "New 'Zero Covid' Lockdown in China Sparks Panic-Buying as Terrified Chengdu Residents Frantically Scramble to Stock Up on Food—After Shutdown Was Imposed on 21 Million People Following Just 157 New Cases" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Isaac Teo titled "Defendants in Freedom Convoy Lawsuit [in Ottawa, Ont., Canada] Want \$450,000 Unfrozen to Pay for Lawyers in Upcoming Inquiry" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

International climate change

- An article by Nina Lakhani and Shah Meer Baloch titled "Rich Nations Owe Reparations to Countries Facing Climate Disaster; Says Pakistan [Climate] Minister" was posted at theguardian.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Akiko Fujita titled " 'We Don't Have Enough' Lithium Globally to Meet EV Targets, Mining CEO [Keith Phillips of Piedmont Lithium] Says" was posted at yahoo.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

China, climate change and coal

• Looking back to October 2021, an article by Philip Wang titled "China Tells Mines to Produce 'As Much Coal As Possible' " was posted at ctvnews.ca on Oct. 20, 2021.

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "World's Worst Polluter China Increases Coal Production by 300 Million Tons" was posted at breitbart.com on April 21, 2022.

Fossil fuels-international miscellaneous

- An article by Jing Pen titled " 'This Is Beyond Imagination': Poland Homeowners Are Lining Up for Days, Sleeping in Their Cars to Buy Fuel—and Coal Stocks Are Still White-Hot Due to the Demand" was posted at moneywise.com on Aug. 30, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Paul Carrel and Sarah Marsh titled "Germany to Help Citizens Cope With Energy Prices With Various Measures—Economy Minister" was posted at reuters.com on Aug. 31, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Jorgelina Do Rosario titled "Rising Energy Prices Could Fuel Social Unrest Across Europe This Winter" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Christoph Steitz and Caleb Davis titled "Russia Scraps Gas Pipeline Reopening, Stoking European Fuel Fears" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "G7 Agrees Russian Oil Price Cap to Slash Funding for Putin's War in Ukraine—but Officials Fear India and China Could Scupper the Move" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jacob Thorturn, James Franey and John-Paul Ford Rojas titled "Nord Stream Gas Supply Pipeline From Russia Will Be Closed Indefinitely After 'Oil Leak Was Found'—Just Hours After G7 Nations Decided to Cap Payments in Bid to Defund Kremlin War Machine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Valentina Za and Elvira Pollina titled "Italy's Costs to Import Energy Will Double to 100 Billion Euros" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Zahra Tayeb titled "Russia Doesn't want OPEC+ to Cut Oil Output as It Fears It'll Lose Leverage With Its Asian Buyers: Report" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

• An article by Brian Swint titled "Oil Prices Climb as OPEC Agrees Small Output Cut" was posted at barrons.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

- An article by George Glover titled "Oil Prices Will Surge to \$125 a Barrel Next Year Despite the G7's Cap on Russian Crude; Goldman Sachs Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Jack Newman titled "NATO Chief Warns of 'Civil Unrest' Sparked by Energy Cuts and the Price of Living Crisis as Putin's Invasion Continues—but Says It Is Vital the West Stands With Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Russia

- A Reuters article by Flipp Lebedev and Tatiana Gomozova titled "Putin No-Show at Gorbachev Funeral Sends Deliberate Message; Veteran Journalist [Vladimir Pozner]" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by J. Michael Waller titled "In Protecting the KGB, Gorbachev Laid the Foundation for Putin's Gangster-State" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Kremlin Welcomes Biden's Decision Not to Label Russia a State Sponsor of Terror" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Ukrainska Pravda titled "Russia Claims That the USA Is Separated From Entering the Conflict by a 'Thin Line' and Threatens 'Consequences' " was posted at yahoo.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Oliver Price titled "Don't Risk a 'Chess Game With Death': Ex-Russian President Medvedev Warns West of 'Doomsday for Mankind' If They Use War in Ukraine to 'Forcefully Disintegrate Nuclear Nation' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Joshua Zitser titled "Russia's Soldier Shortage Is So Severe That It Is Recruiting in Homeless Shelters and Considering Pardons to Criminals to Fight in Ukraine; Reports Say" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Jack Newman titled "Ukrainian Pensioner 'Shoots Down \$85.2"

Million Russian Su-34 Jet With a Rifle and Is Awarded a Medal for His Heroism' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.

- An article by Diana Glevbova titled "Russia Buying Millions of Artillery Shells, Rockets From North Korea; U.S. Intelligence Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Katie Anthony titled "Ukraine Believes Russia Has Less Than 50 Hypersonic Missiles Left Because It Can't Get the Chips Needed to Make More: Report" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Matthew Lee titled "U.S. Okays \$1 Billion Arms Sale to Taiwan as Tensions Rise With China" was posted at apnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Paul Farrell titled "China Threatens U.S. With 'Counter Measures' Unless Biden Revokes \$1 Billion Arms Package to Taiwan That Includes Missiles to Destroy Ships and Aircraft" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Iris Jung titled "Taiwanese Billionaire [Robert Tsao, a Billionaire Who Made His Fortune Through Microchips] Pledges \$32 Million for 'Civilian Warriors' Against China" was posted at nextshark.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Bryan Ke titled "Philippines to Allow U.S. Access to Military Bases If China-Taiwan Tensions Escalate" was posted at nextshark.com on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Biden National Security Advisor Jake Sullivan Warns China Invading Taiwan Is Still a 'Distinct Threat'—As Yet Another Delegation of U.S. Lawmakers Visits Taipei" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Russia and China

- An article by Sarah Zheng titled "China's No. 3 to Visit Russia in First Foreign Trip Since Covid" was posted at bloomberg.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Lily Kuo titled "Putin and Xi to Meet in Uzbekistan as Russia-China Ties Blossom" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

• An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Putin, Xi to Meet Again, as Russian Experts Envision 'Rise of a New World Order' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about China

- An article by Natalie Winters titled "Disgraced Chinese Lab Partner [EcoHealth Alliance] Gets Another Massive U.S. Taxpayer Grant" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ian Birrell (who tirelessly helped expose Uighur plight and demands tough actions from the West) titled "Hit China's Rich and Powerful With Sanctions (Just Like the Putin Oligarchs): As the UN Finally Condemns Beijing's Savage Persecution of Uighur Muslims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Tom Brown titled "Scores of People Are Killed as 6.8-Magnitude Earthquake Hits China, Damaging Homes and Sending Panicked Residents Fleeing Into the Streets" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Tim Pearce titled "Pentagon Halts F-35 Purchases After Discovery of Chinese Component" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Israel

- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Israel Objects [to Proposed Deal With Iran]: Deal Creates 'Legal Pathway for Iran to Obtain Nuclear Weapons by 2031' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Suleiman Al-Khalidi titled "Israeli Attacks Squeeze Iranian Aerial Supplies to Syria, Sources Say" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Adam Eliyahu Berkowitz titled "GOP Politician [Black Conservative Allen West] Joins Military Order of Temple of Jerusalem to Protect Christians in Israel" was posted at israel365news.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Lahav Harkov titled "U.S. Is Sending Mixed Messages on Israel's Security in the West Bank: Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

• An article by Anna Ahronheim titled "Swiss Military Shows Off New Israeli Fleet of Starliner Drones" was posted at jpost.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

• An article by Yonah Jermy Bob titled "Mossad to CIA: Israel Will Not Stand by as Iran Defrauds the World" was posted at jpost.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about Iran

- An article by Maariv Online titled "Iran Arrests 12 Baha'i People Accused of Spying for Israel" was posted at jpost.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Rachael Bunyan titled "U.S. Flies Two Nuclear-Capable B-52 Bombers Over the Middle East in Show of Force as Tensions With Iran Reach Fever Pitch Following Latest Talks Collapse" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "Iran Sentences Two Women to Death Over LGBTQ Activism and Christianity, Human Rights Organization [Norwegian-Based Hengaw Organization for Human Rights] Says" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Tzvi Joffe titled "U.S. Treasury Sanctions Iranian Company for Providing Drones to Russia" was posted at jpost.com on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "U.S. Backs Albania's Decision to Sever Ties With Iran Over 'Unprecedented' Cyber Attack" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about Saudi Arabia

- An article by Stephen Kalin titled "Saudi Arabia Is Betting \$1 Trillion It Can Become the Next Tourist Hotspot" was posted at wsj.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Courtney Kube titled "U.S. Military Is Developing Plans to Open a New Testing Facility in Saudi Arabia" was posted at nbcnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Natasha Turak titled "Saudi Arabia and Gulf Neighbors Threaten Netflix Over Content That 'Violates Islamic Values' " was posted at cnbc.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Afghanistan

An article by Geoff Earle titled "White House Defends Homeland Security

Following Damning Report That Vetting 'Flaws' May Have Allowed National Security Threats Into the U.S. After They Were Evacuated From Afghanistan" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about India

• An article by Bradford Betz titled "India Overtakes Former Colonial Ruler UK to Become 5th Largest World Economy: 'Law of Karma Works' " was posted at foxbusiness.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

Comments about Turkey and Greece

- An article by Shari Miller titled "Is Turkey's Authoritarian Ruler Planning a War With Greece in the Mediterranean? Ranting Erdogan Accuses Athens of Occupying Aegean Islands and Threatens to Do 'Whatever Is Necessary' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Turkey's Erdogan Repeats Veiled Threats Against Longstanding Rival (and NATO Ally) Greece" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

International miscellaneous news

- A Reuters article by Ricardo Brito, Lisandra Paraguassu and Steven Grattan titled "Attempted Kirchner Assassination Prompts Bolsonaro, Lula Security Re-Think" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Eleanor Dye titled "India Launches Its First Home-Built Aircraft Carrier as the Nation Looks to Counter China's Growing Naval Fleet" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ed Wight titled "Treasure Hunters Digging for \$230 Million of Nazi Gold at Polish Palace Discover Swastika-Marked Coins That Prove Hitler's Men Were There" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Samantha Schmidt titled "Chile's Bold Experiment: A Divided Country Votes on a New Constitution" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Voters in Chile Reject Attempt to Adopt New Far-Left Constitution" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Michael Kahn titled "Tens of Thousands Protest in Prague Against Czech Government, EU and NATO" was posted at

reuters.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

• An article by Anders Hagstrom titled "Inflation in Germany Hits Near 50-Year High Amid Energy Crisis" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

- An article by Isabel Rosales titled "Scientists Make Major Breakthrough in Race to Save Caribbean Coral" was posted at cnn.com on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Kelsi Karruli titled "Monopoly Champion [Nicolo Falcone, 31, From Venice, Italy] Gives Crucial Piece of Advice for Players to Win the Game: 'Jail Is Your Best Friend' [and Buy Three Houses on Each Property When You Own a Complete Set]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Peter Carline titled "The NFL's Popularity Is Rising Across Europe With Millions Desperate for Tickets to See London and Germany Games—as Roger Goodell Closes In on His \$25 Billion Revenue Target; It's Clear That the International Market Is Showing No Signs of Slowing Down" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Ben Whedon titled "Ireland Jails Teacher Who Won't Use Students' Preferred Pronouns" was posted at justthenews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.



An article by Allen West titled "The Futility of Reasoning With the Progressive Socialist Left" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 7, 2022. Following is the article.

Last week Thursday Joe Biden took to the stage to deliver a prime-time address from Independence Hall in Philadelphia. This is the place that we shall remember this month, September 17, 1787, where our US Constitution was signed establishing the longest running constitutional Republic that the world has known.

You would have thought that in that moment it would have been imperative of the leader of this great Nation to rally us, bring us together and talk about the beginnings of this Republic, our respect and regard for the rule of law and individual rights, freedom, and liberty...personal sovereignty.

The Constitution of the United States of America, signed there in

Independence, or Constitution, Hall is a restraining document on the powers of the federal government. As well, it was not ratified by the respective States until it included an individual Bill of Rights, our first ten amendments. Funny, ol' Joe Biden once quipped that no amendment to the Constitution is absolute.

And I guess this is where I will make my hypothesis; it is time we stop seeking reason from the progressive socialist left. So many articles, social media posts, and commentary have been published in the aftermath of Biden's quite disturbing rant.

However, the progressive socialist left fully believes it was a great speech. Never mind the ominous and eerie choice of color backdrop on Independence Hall, or the use of two US Marines standing in the background. Never mind the direct targeting of a portion of Americans and their demonization as fascists while declaring them a threat. Biden could have also directed comments towards groups like Antifa and BLM who have been responsible for some of the worst violence, destruction, and death in America.

Nope.

Joe Biden took the political path of least resistance and squarely placed a target on some Americans—mainly those who disagree with him.

Think about it; every time a Republican in recent years has been elected President he has been declared by the left as illegitimate. And even on Donald Trump's inauguration day there were violent protests in Washington DC. Remember the ensuing women's march where Madonna admitted to wanting to blow up the White House?

Joe Biden stood there before the place where our Constitution was signed, and he is in violation of Article IV, Section 4 of that document. Yes, his open borders policy is a clear violation of the Guarantee Clause.

But I am speaking of reasonable issues which have little to no meaning for the leftists. History is sadly repeating itself in a very disconcerting and dangerous manner in America.

- Leftists, Marxists, socialists, communists must have a target. Even Saul Alinsky referred to such in his rules for radicals.
- This targeting process gives them a deranged perceived right to destroy the declared opposition.
- Sen. Schumer says Gorsuch and Kavanaugh shall reap the whirlwind and

next thing you know there is an assassination attempt against Justice Kavanaugh.

The Congressional GOP is demonized so someone takes to opening fire upon their baseball team practice. Churches and pro-life centers are firebombed, vandalized, Trump supporters are beaten in the streets, some in Portland, Denver, and Milwaukee are even murdered...no big deal to leftists.

The time has come when we must realize that we cannot reason with those who believe that their designed ideological ends justify any means they use.

- The progressive socialists do not care that America has a drug, human, and sex trafficking issue—they want open borders.
- The leftists do not care that violent crime is out of control because of their bail reform agenda—they just blame Republicans.
- The leftists will starve our children of lunch if schools do not teach their gender dysphoria agenda—they don't want to educate our children.

There is a saying, "Come, let us reason together."

Tyrants and totalitarians do not seek reason, they seek power and control, and demand obedience, conformity, and subjugation...abject surrender.

Joe Biden spoke of fascists. Tell me, who is running about in America censoring free speech and freedom of expression? Funny, Antifa stands for "Anti-Fascists," but these idiots go about beating down people who speak in opposition to their leftist beliefs.

Joe Biden crossed a Rubicon from which I do not know there is a reconciliation. Under the quite demonic aura presented on Thursday night he spoke not of unity, but of punishment for non-conformity. Hence why the federal government needs 87,000 new IRS agents who must be comfortable with being armed and the use of deadly force.

Biden and his terrorizing flying monkeys believe that the Thursday night speech was phenomenal, brilliant, and spot on. They are indeed what drill sergeants refer to as "stuck on stupid", and the ol' drill sergeants would say, "you can't fix stupid." We have come to a point in America where you cannot reason with it either.

Despots and dictators demonize their opposition to make their destruction more palatable. When you seek a discussion based upon truth, then again leftists do not believe in objective truths, and you're only met with frothing

screaming emotional invectives...there is no opportunity for reason.

There is no opportunity to seek compromise with those will not participate in good faith. They must be beaten at the polls. And then Republicans must have the guts to beat them back with public policy that promotes individual liberty.

I am not saying give up.

I am saying as Thomas Paine stated in his pamphlet The Crisis: "THESE are the times that try men's souls. The summer soldier and the sunshine patriot will, in this crisis, shrink from the service of their country; but he that stands by it now, deserves the love and thanks of man and woman. Tyranny, like hell, is not easily conquered; yet we have this consolation with us, that the harder the conflict, the more glorious the triumph. What we obtain too cheap, we esteem too lightly: it is dearness only that gives every thing its value. Heaven knows how to put a proper price upon its goods; and it would be strange indeed if so celestial an article as FREEDOM should not be highly rated".

Steadfast and Loyal



An article by Sarah Elbeshbishi titled "The 10 Vehicles Most Likely Targeted for Catalytic Converter Theft" was posted at usatoday.com on Sept. 3, 2022. Following are excerpts of the article.

1985-2021—Ford F-Series

1989-2020—Honda Accord

• 1990-2022—Ford Econoline

1993-2020—Nissan Altima

• 1999-2021—Chevrolet Silverado

2007-2017—Jeep Patriot

2007-2021—Jeep Compass

• 2008-2014—Dodge Avenger

• 2011-2017—Chrysler 200

• 2011-2019—Chevrolet Cruze



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Catch the irony

• An article by Chuck DeVore titled "As America Self-Destructs With Green Energy, China Preps for War With Coal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

How long has Tiffany Cross (MSNBC) talked about a civil war?

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'Civil War Is Here': MSNBC Host [Tiffany Cross] Says There's 'No Dealing' With Conservatives" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 19, 2022.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled " 'Civil War Is Here' Thanks to 'MAGA Mob': MSNBC's Tiffany Cross" was posted at foxnews.com on Aug. 20, 2022.
- A video and an article by Rosemary Rossi titled "Trump Supporters' Promise of 'Civil War' Feels Like It 'Has Already Begun'—MSNBC's Tiffany Cross Says (Video)" were posted at thewrap.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "MSNBC's [Tiffany] Cross: Republicans 'Are the Biggest Threat to Democracy' " was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

Recent talk about "dangerous" Republicans

• Looking back to August, 2022, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "Ex-CIA Director [Michael Hyden]: Republicans Are the Most 'Dangerous' Political Group Ever" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 18, 2022.

Difference between civil war and federalism

• An article by Graham J. Noble titled "Dear Leftists: It's Not Civil War, It's Federalism" was posted at libertynation.com on Aug. 29, 2022.

MSNBC—Biden gives "soul of the nation" speech

• An article by Staff titled "Biden Gives 'Soul of the Nation' Prime-Time Address Ahead of Midterm Elections" was posted at msnbc.com on Sept. 1, 2022.

MSNBC loved his speech—immediate reactions on Sept. 1

- Following is a list of 27 short articles by 8 people that were posted at msnbc.com on Sept 1, 2022. Ruth Ben-Ghiat had 4; Hayes Brown had 1; Shawn Cox had 1; Nayyera Haq had 4; Ja'han Jones had 4; Hayley Miller had 5; Natasha Noman had 5 and Noah Rothman had 3. (Notice how Mr. Rothman at 7:52, 7:58 and 8:34 gives a different perspective than the other seven individuals.) The articles are listed in time sequence.
- 5:08 p.m.—Hayes Brown—"Apparently People Respond to 'Ultra-MAGA': I'm Still Not Convinced"
- 5:17 p.m.—Hayley Miller—"Biden Keeps Succeeding on Issues Where Trump Failed"
- 6:00 p.m.—Ruth-Ben-Ghiat—"What Biden Really Needs to Say Tonight"
- 6:07 p.m.—Hayley Miller—"Biden Enjoying Highest Approval in Months Ahead of Speech"
- 6:17 p.m.—Shawn Cox—"POTUS Should Highlight Dems Giving Big Pharma a Bitter Pill"
- 6:37 p.m.—Ja'han Jones—"As Summer Winds Down, White House Has Been Bringing the Heat"
- 7:07 p.m.—Ja'han Jones—"Shorter [Comment by] Biden on MAGA Rhetoric: 'I Said What I Said' "
- 7:35 p.m.—Hayley Miller—"W.H. Staffer Previews Biden Speech: 'We Have to Fight' for Our Rights"
- 7:43 p.m.—Natasha Noman—"Instead of Unity, Biden's New Message for Nation: Join My Side"
- 7:52 p.m.—Noah Rothman—"Biden's Cynical Timing Cheapens the Message"

- 7:58 p.m.—Noah Rothman—"Republicans Shouldn't Take Biden's Bait"
- 8:03 p.m.—Natasha Noman—"Biden Will Ask Americans to Redirect Their Faith in SCOTUS"
- 8:08 p.m.—Nayyera Haq—"Biden Begins His Own Election Season"
- 8:10 p.m.—Ruth Ben-Ghiat—"Biden Tries to Motivate Americans to Act Before It's Too Late"
- 8:21 p.m.—Hayley Miller—"Striking Backdrop of Biden Speech Is No Accident"
- 8:26 p.m.—Ruth Ben-Ghiat—"It's Easy to Be Pessimistic Right Now; Biden Says Not Today"
- 8:27 p.m.—Nayyera Haq—"Biden Rebukes Originalists, Defends Constitutional Rights"
- 8:34 p.m.—Noah Rothman—"Joe Biden's New Normalcy"
- 8:40 p.m.—Ja'han Jones—"Biden Reminds Us Trumpism Is Extremely Unpopular"
- 8:43 p.m.—Nayyera Haq—"Biden Teaches MAGA Extremists Lessons They Should Have Learned in Kindergarten"
- 8:53 p.m.—Ja'han Jones—"Biden Keeps It Short and To-The-Point"
- 8:54 p.m.—Ruth Ben-Ghiat—"Biden and Trump's Competing Messages on Who Can 'Fix' America"
- 8:58 p.m.—Natasha Noman—"In Focus on Violence, Biden Alludes to Growing Fears of Civil War"
- 9:04 p.m.—Natasha Noman—" 'We Are Not Powerless': Biden Positions Himself as Antidote to MAGA Extremism"
- 9:16 p.m.—Nayyera Haq—"Biden Rhetorically Reclaims Constitution, but What's the Reality?"
- 9:25 p.m.—Natasha Noman—"The Stakes Are Simply Too High for Biden to Be Coy on This Issue"

• 9:54 p.m.—Hayley Miller—"Hecklers Targeted Biden—and His Reaction Spoke Volumes [Speculating How Trump Would Have Handled Hecklers]"

Reaction of Biden supporters to his dark speech

- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "MSNBC Guest [Roland Martin] Condemns Republicans as 'Evil': "We Are at War With These People' " was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Alexander Hall titled "CNN Political Analyst [Laura Barron-Lopez] Defends Biden's Use of 'Semi-Fascism' to Attack Republicans" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Alexander Hall titled "MSNBC Guest [Dean Obeidallah] Says 'Americans vs. MAGA' Is the New National Conflict" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

However—Biden initially realized damage control was needed

- An article by Jonathan Bronitsky titled "Biden Is in Desperate Damage Control Less Than 24-Hours After Demonizing Half of America's Voters in the Most Toxic Presidential Speech in the Modern Era—but This Disaster Cannot Be Walked Back" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Emily Goodin titled " 'I Don't Consider Any Trump Supporter a Threat to the Country': Now Biden Walks Back His Attacks on MAGA Republicans—and Insists He Was Talking About People Who Call for 'Use of Violence' and Reject Election Results" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.

Conservative reactions to Biden's dark speech

- An article by Susan Jones titled "Biden Calls for Unity as He Attempts to Divide Republicans: Anyone Who Agrees With Trump Is 'A Threat to This Country' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Alyssa Guzman and Emily Goodin titled "Gov. DeSantis Brands Biden's Now Infamous 'Soul of the Nation' Address One of 'The Most Disgusting' Speeches in American History—and Says President Is Divisive for Calling Any Opposition to Him a Threat to the Republic" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- A video and an article by Joshua Young titled "Watch: DeSantis Says Biden Is 'American Nero' and Calls the President's Thursday Speech 'Disgusting' "

were posted at the post millennial.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

• An article by Ben Carson titled "Biden Says Trumpism Is America's Sickness, but Leftist Cancer Is What's Really Killing Us" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

- An article by Meghan McCain titled "Biden's Unhinged, Sinister Assault on Trump and MAGA Republicans Has Thrown Gasoline on the Fire Raging in Our Country; I Am More Convinced Than Ever It Will Also Make Him the Most Infamous Failure of a One-Term President" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Brian Flood titled "Biden Shocks Viewers With 'Hellish Red Backdrop' for Polarizing Speech" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Brie Stimson titled "Republicans Mock 'Demagogic' Biden Speech on Threats to Democracy With 'Blood Red Lighting Backdrop' " was posted at foxnews.com Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Charles Creitz titled "Biden Resorts to Fearmongering Because He's 'Not Terribly Bright': [Black] Rep. Byron Donalds" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Biden Attacks America's Founding Principle [It Wasn't the Founders Who Created Man Equal, but It Was God Who Created Man Equal]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Patrick J. Buchanan titled "How Liberal Elites Detest Middle America" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

But "Divider in Chief" strikes again

- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Good Luck Joe, You Might Need It: Jill Gives President a Kiss on the Cheek Before He Flies to Two Crucial Midterm States—Wisconsin and Pennsylvania—for First Speeches Since His Divisive 'Divider in Chief' Philadelphia Address" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Rebecca Downs titled "As Heckler Interrupts Speech, Joe Biden Doubles Down on Demonizing Republicans for 'Destroying Democracy' was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Biden Gives MAGA Republicans a New

Name ('Trumpies') and Calls Heckler an 'Idiot' Who Is 'Destroying Democracy': President Launches Latest Attack on 'Extreme Right' in Wisconsin Labor Day Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.

• An article by Ronn Blitzer titled "White House Appears to Send Mixed Messages on 'MAGA Republicans'—Stating It's Not 'Most' GOP, but Party Is 'Overrun' " was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

"Inflation Reduction Act" is a sham

• An article by Susan Jones titled "Jean-Pierre Dodges Question: 'Why Do You Guys [Politicians] Keep Saying the Inflation Reduction Act Is Reducing Prices?' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 9, 2022.

"Inflation Reduction Act" collides with debt-forgiveness

• An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Biden's Student Loan Ploy Could Cost \$1 Trillion: Budget Predictions Reveal Staggering New Total That Undermines the White House Claim It Will All Be Paid With Deficit Reduction" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.

Comments about debt-forgiveness

- An article by Lorie Konish titled "Student Loan Forgiveness Could Result in a \$2,500 Burden Per Taxpayer, Research Finds" was posted at cnbc.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jon Levine titled "Pennsylvania Iron Workers Blast Biden's Student Loan Forgiveness" was posted at nypost.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Ayelet Sheffey titled "Meet a [42-Year-Old College] Professor [on the East Coast] Who Qualifies for Biden's Student-Loan Forgiveness, but Still Has Years of Repayment to Go and Feels 'Disheartened' the Relief Wasn't Bigger: 'There's This Looming Sense of Hopelessness' " was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Jacob Zinkula Ayelet Sheffey titled "Biden Is Making It Clear That His Broad Student-Loan Forgiveness Plan Is a 'One-Time' Action" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Ayelet Sheffey titled "Ilhan Omar Calls Ted Cruz a 'Miserable Little Weasel' for Attempting to Overturn Biden's Student-Loan Forgiveness in Court" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

• An article by Rev. Michael P. Orsi titled "Biden's College Loan Bailout Is Sinful" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Debt-forgiveness and taxes

- An article by Beatrice Nolan titled "Mississippi Is the First State to Confirm It Will Tax Forgiven Student Loan Debt, With More Waiting in the Wings" was posted at businessinsider.com on Aug. 31, 2022.
- An article by Beatrice Nolan titled "North Carolina Says It Will Tax Biden's Student-Loan Forgiveness, and 3 More States [Arkansas, Minnesota and Wisconsin] Are Likely to Follow Suit" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Beatrice Nolan titled "Indiana Is the Latest State to Confirm Plans to Tax Student Loan Forgiveness, Leaving Some Residents With a Bill of Over \$300" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about pro-life

- An article by Valerie Huber titled "Abortion Is Not Health Care, Anywhere" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Julianne Foster titled "California Churches to Be Exempt From Providing Abortion Coverage to Employees" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

Comments about pro-abortion

- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "So-Called Devout Catholic Nancy Pelosi Claims It Is 'Sinful' to Restrict Abortion" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Madeline Leesman titled "New Mexico to Build \$10 Million Abortion Clinic Near Texas Border" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Madeline Leesman titled " 'All-Trimester' Abortion Clinic Prepares to Open in Maryland" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Elyse Apel titled "Veterans Affairs Will Provide Abortions Nationwide" was posted at spectator.org on Sept. 2, 2022.

Comments about returning to Uvalde school

• An article by Vanessa Serna titled "'Comfort Dogs' Are Stationed Throughout Schools in Ulvalde, Texas, to Greet Elementary Children as They Return for First School Year Since May Massacre: 'Scared and Nervous' Students Didn't Want to Get Out of Cars" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about gun control

• An article by Julio Rosas titled "New Yorkers Who Want a Concealed Carry Permit Could Get a Visit From the Police" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 1, 2022.

Comments about government and corporate censorship

- An article by Graham J. Noble titled "War on Free Speech—Control the Words and You Control Behavior" was posted at libertynation.com on Aug. 29, 2022.
- An article by Kurt Schlichter titled "Leftists Want You to Shut Up About the Disaster They Are Provoking" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Libby Emmons and Jack Posobiec titled "Biden Administration Held Weekly Censorship Meetings With Social Media Giants to Suppress Covid and Vaccine Speech" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Elon Musk Scores Win in Court Battle Against Twitter" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Climate warriors

- An article by Geoff Earle titled "Biden Brings In John Podesta to Look After \$370 Billion in Green Spending: Former Bill and Hillary Aide Returns to White House After Russia-Linked Hack of His Emails as Climate Advisor Gina McCarthy Steps Down" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Collin Anderson titled "As Biden's Climate Czar, John Kerry Has Flown More Than 180,000 Miles, Emitting 9.5 Million Pounds of Carbon" was posted at freebeacon.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Fossil fuel—Biden's plan from day 1

Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan]
Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's
'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

• An article by Jack McEvoy titled "Biden Administration Issues Fewest Oil and Gas Drilling Leases Since the 1940s: Report" was posted at dailycaller.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about electric vehicles

- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Energy Secretary Jennifer] Granholm: California's New Gas Vehicle Sale Ban 'Could Be' a National Model" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Steve Karnowski titled "17 States [Who Follow California's Emission Standards] Weigh Adopting California's Electric Car Mandate" was posted at apnews.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Ethan Letkeman titled "Stranded Tourist With Dead Electric Car Helped by West Virginia Coal Miners" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- A video and an article by Jarryd Jaeger titled "Watch: Biden Administration Calls for End of Gas-Powered Sales" were posted at the postmillennial.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about electric-charging problem in California

- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "California Extends 'Flex Alert'—Advises Not to Charge Electric Vehicles 4-9 P.M." was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Governor Gavin Newsom Urges Californians to Limit Power Consumption as 525,000 Customers Are Told to Prepare for Potential Rotating Outages—and EV Owners Told to Wait Until After 9:00 p.m. to Charge Their Cars" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "California's Transition of Power Falters Amid Triple-Digit Temperatures, Prompting Use of 'Emergency' Gas-Fired Generators" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about "energy emergency" in Colorado

• An article by Jaclyn Allen titled "Thousands of Xcel Customers Locked Out of Thermostats During 'Energy Emergency' [When 22,000 People Lost Control of Temperatures in Their Homes for Hours]" was updated at thedenverchannel.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

Inflation

- An article by Tom Ozimek titled "Just 1 Percent of American Voters Describe Biden's Economy as 'Excellent' Ahead of Midterms" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by James Reinl titled "The Great American Squeeze: 69 Million Households Are Now Canceling Vacations, Driving Less and Cutting Grocery Bills as Inflation Hits Home; Pollsters Reveal" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Alyssa Guzmana titled "Now Google CEO Hints Job Cuts Could Be Coming and Says He Wants to Make the Company 20% More Efficient—As Silicon Valley Giants Feel the Squeeze of Inflation and Weak Growth" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Taxes and IRS

• An article by Matthew Vadum titled "IRS Revokes North Carolina's NAACP's Tax-Exempt Status" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

Finances

- An article by Diana Olick titled "1 in 5 Home Sellers Are Now Dropping Their Asking Price as the Housing Market Cools" was posted at cnbc.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "Reclusive Owner [Ukrainian-American Leonid Radvinsky] of OnlyFans [Which Posts Hardcore Pornography] Has Made \$517 Million Since the End of 2020 as Profits Soared and Subscribers Doubled During the Pandemic" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by James Gordon titled "FedEx Delivery Network Is 'On Brink of Collapse' Because Rising Costs Have Pushed Contractors to Brink of Bankruptcy, Owner of Delivery Truck Fleet Warns" was posted at

dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.

• An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Air Travel Finally Takes Off Again as Number of Fliers Exceeds Pre-Pandemic Levels for the First Time: TSA Screened 8.76 Million Air Travelers Over Labor Day Weekend" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.

- An article by Kevin Stocklin titled "Pro-Union States Lose a Million Jobs to Right-to-Work States" was posted at alec.org on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "Mortgage Rates Hit Their Highest Level in 14 Years at 5.89%—Pushing Even More Homebuyers Out of the Market and Raising Typical Monthly Payments by 60% From a Year Ago" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.

Finances—Bed, Bath & Beyond

- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Bed, Bath & Beyond CFO [52-Year-Old Gustavo Arnal] Is Identified as Man Who Jumped to His Death From 18th Floor of NYC's 'Jenga' Tower—Two Days After Firm Announced Plans to Lay Off 20% of Staff and Close 150 Stores" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Aneeta Bhole titled "Bed, Bath & Beyond Appoints Interim CFO After Previous Executive Leaped to His Death From NYC's 'Jenga' Building—Just Days After Lawsuit Claiming He Took Part in a 'Pump and Dump' Scheme to Inflate Company's Stock Price" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Finances—Millennials and Generation Z

• An article by Leanne Italie titled "Generation Z and Millennials Speak Out on Reluctance to Become Parents" was posted at apnews.com on Aug. 30, 2022.

Water problems in Jackson, Miss. and Baltimore

- An article by Shawn Cohen and Alex Oliveira titled " 'It Boils Down to Bad Leadership': Residents of Jackson, Mississippi, Fume as Faucets Flow Again, but With Filthy Water Unfit for Dogs to Drink or Flush Dialysis Machines for Kidney Patients" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "CNN Suggests 'Systemic Racism' From Republicans Is to Blame for Mississippi Water Crisis" was posted at

dailywire.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

• An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Baltimore Officials Issue Boil Water Advisory After High Level of E.Coli Is Detected Across Several Neighborhoods—Making Charm City Just the Latest American Municipality This Year to Grapple With the Failure of Its Water System" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Alejandro Mayorkas—"the border is secure"

- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Katelyn Caralle titled " 'Look, the Border Is Secure': Alejandro Mayorkas Makes Stunning Claim With More Than 200,000 Migrants Passing Every Month for Three Months—the Most Crossings in a Year in History and as DC and New York Say They Are Feeling the Strain" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on July 20, 2022.
- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Rita Li titled "4.9 Million Illegal Aliens Crossed U.S. Border in 18 Months Since Biden Took Office: Report" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Aug. 21, 2022.
- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Julio Rosas titled "Alejandro Mayorkas Is Complaining About Texas Busing Migrants to DC and NYC" was posted at townhall.com on Aug. 26, 2022.

Texas sends illegal immigrants to large cities

- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "New York City Officials Line Up to Shake Hands With Migrants After Being Bused In From Texas: Families Are Handed Blankets and Escorted to Manhattan Hotels" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Julio Rosas titled "Chicago Asking for Help After Texas Sends Over 100 Migrants to Illinois [As Texas Deals With Millions of Illegal Intruders]" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "DC Mayor Bowser Declares a Public Emergency Over Migrants Being Bused In From Texas [After Receiving Only a Drop in the Bucket of Migrants From Real Border States]: Council Member Says Sanctuary City Capital Is Now a 'Border Town' and Blames Governor Abbot and Arizona Governor Ducey for the Crisis" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "D.C. Mayor's Plan to Deal With Illegal Immigrants Being Bused Into City Includes Transporting Them Back Out

Again" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Notice—Biden administration sending illegals immigrants to NYC

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Jennie Taer titled "The Biden Administration Is Paying to Bus Illegal Migrants to New York City" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 29, 2022.

Karine Jean-Pierre and immigration

- An article by Geoff Earle titled "'I Certainly Don't Need Lectures or Invitations From Republicans About the Border': Karine Jean-Pierre Slaps Down Ted Cruz's Request for Her to Visit Texas and See Migrants Crossing Into the U.S. on Foot" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Melanie Arter titled "Sen. Ted Cruz Challenges White House Press Secretary to Come to the Border and Admit She Lied" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "Sen. Cruz: It's Not Just Karine Jean-Pierre [Who Is Lying], 'It's Joe Biden Who Is Paying Her to Lie' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Illegal immigration leads to excessive rainbow fentanyl

- An article by Spencer Brown titled "Exasperated White House [Karine Jean-Pierre] Insists 'We Are Securing the Border' as Fentanyl Pours in From Mexico" was posted at townhall.com on Aug. 31, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled "DEA Issues Warning Over 'Emerging Trend' of Rainbow Fentanyl Across U.S." was posted at dailywire.com on Aug. 30, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "10,100 Pounds of Fentanyl Seized at U.S.-Mexico Border in First Ten Months of FY22" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled " 'We Are Truly Under Siege': Idaho Sheriff Issues Stark Warning About Deadly Rainbow Fentanyl Targeting Kids" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Michael W. Chapman titled "San Diego: Fentanyl Seizures Up 323 Percent—Overdose Deaths Up 2,375 Percent" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Illegal immigration

 An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Biden Has 'Sabotaged' the U.S. With Mishandling of Illegal Immigration" was posted at townhall.com on Aug. 31, 2022.

- An article by Spencer Lindquist titled "Border Security Advocates [Federation for American Immigration Reform Called FAIR] Slam Biden for Pretending to Support 'Rule of Law' [Referring to That Phrase Five Times]" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Emma James titled "Republican Congressman [Tony Gonzales] Blames President Biden's 'Open Border' Policy for the Deaths of Nine Migrants While Crossing the Rio Grande: Four Teenagers Among the Dead as 53 Others Apprehended by Mexican Authorities" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Anna Giaritelli titled "Biden Misses 125,000 Legal Refugee Pledge While Breaking Illegal Immigration Record" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Biden Breaks Another Migrant Record: Almost 750 Border Crossers Have Died This Year (200 More Than in 2021) With Crisis Showing No Signs of Slowing" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Truth about immigration and voting

- Looking back to July 2021, an article by Julio Rosas titled "There It Is: NYT Op-Ed [by Alossa Araxia Abrahamian] Gives the Game Away by Wanting to Let Non-Citizens to Vote in U.S. Elections" was posted at townhall.com on July 29, 2021.
- Looking back to July 2021, an article by Rebecca Downs titled "NYT Guest Essay Opinion Piece [Alossa Araxia Abrahamian] Claims 'There Is No Good Reason You Should Have to Be a Citizen to Vote' " was posted at townhall.com on July 31, 2021.
- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Susan Jones titled "Rep. Byron Donalds [of Florida]: Biden's Open Borders Goal Is to 'Change the Electorate' was posted at cnsnews.com on Aug. 29, 2022.
- Looking back to August 2022, an article by John Binder titled "Black

Americans File Federal Lawsuit Against NYC for Law Allowing Foreign Nationals to Vote" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 29, 2022.

Election news—Hispanic trend

• An article by Zach Jewell titled "Poll: Most CNN, MSNBC Viewers Say 'Disinformation' Causing Hispanics to Vote Republican" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Election news—federal and state

- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Michiganders Blast Secretary of State [Jocelyn Benson] Who Claims Her Hands Are Clean in 2020 Election-Funding Scheme" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "RNC, Other Conservative Groups File Lawsuit Against Pennsylvania for Illegally Altering Ballots" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

Comments about defunding the police

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.
- Looking back to December 2021, an article by Joe Schoffstall titled "Soros Bankrolls Dark Money Hub for Activists Pushing to Dismantle Police; Grants Show" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 9, 2021.
- An article by Joe Schoffstall titled "Hillary Clinton's Nonprofit Funneled \$75,000 to Far-Left Defund the Police Group" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Problems in San Francisco

- Looking back to July 2020, an article by Alix Martichoux and Cornell Barnard titled "San Francisco Mayor London Breed Announces Cuts to Police in New City Budget" was posted at abc7news.com on July 31, 2020.
- Looking back to December 2021, an article by Marc A. Thiessen titled "'Defund the Police' Runs Into Reality' " was posted at washingtonpost.com on Dec. 16, 2021.
- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Eileen Grench titled "Crime-

Obsessed San Francisco Flirts With 'Police State' Crackdown" was posted at thedailybeast.com on July 21, 2022.

- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Kevin Fagan titled "New Data Shows 20,000 People Will Be Homeless in San Francisco This Year" was posted at sfchronicle.com on Aug. 19, 2022.
- An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "San Francisco Will Have to Spend \$14 Billion Filtering Nutrients From Human Poop to Stop Growth of Huge Algae Bloom Blamed for Killing Thousands of Fish in City's Famed Bay" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "'Soft-Touch' San Francisco Leaders Now Call for 'Ideas' to Be Given to Them Within 90 Days to End Open-Air Drug Markets 'Without Anyone Going to Jail': Overdose Deaths Hit 1,700 Since 2020 As Users Run Rampant Across the City" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about soaring crime

- An article by Alyssa Guzman titled "Brazen Thieves Cut Security Wires Off Designer Goods and Walk Out With a Laundry Hamper Full of Handbags and Shoes at a Ross Store in Arizona" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Alex Hammer titled "Brazen Thieves in \$150,000 Mercedes Ram SUV onto Manhattan Sidewalk Before Smashing Window With Gun and Snatching \$20,000 in Cash in Scenes Straight Out of Grand Theft Auto" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Candace Hathaway titled "Maryland County Enforces Teen Curfew Due to Rise in Crimes Committed by 'Armed and Dangerous Children' was posted at theblaze.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about educating our youth

- Looking back to October 2016, an article by Bradford Richardson titled "Liberal Professors Outnumber Conservatives 12 to 1: Study" was posted at washingtontimes.com on Oct. 6, 2016.
- An article by Erick Erickson titled "Progressives, Not the Pandemic, Hurt Kids' Education" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "NJ Second Graders Will Learn About

Gender Identity as New Sex-Ed Standards Begin" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

• An article by Brandon Drey titled "California School District Seeks Out Parents Willing to Rent Out Rooms to Teachers [Due to the High Cost of Housing]" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

Comments about teachers' unions

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "Teachers Union Boss Randi Weingarten Admits Educators Have Become 'Social Justice Warriors'—As She Slams Republicans for Banning Woke Books and Issues" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.

Comments about racism

- An article by Aaron Kliegman titled "No Whites Need Apply: Pfizer Offers Minorities-Only Fellowship as Firms Embrace Racial Preference" was posted at justthenews.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Tim Meads titled "Anti-White Racism Is All the Rage Amongst Big Business, Banks, Unions and Government" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments by Winsome Sears

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Winsome] Sears: The Rich Already Get to Decide What Their Kids Are Taught, Everyone Else Should Have That Power" was posted at breitbart.com on April 12, 2022.

Comments about transgender

- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "California Becomes Sanctuary for Trans as Children Taking Puberty Blockers Increased Nearly 270%" was posted at townhall.com on Aug. 31, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Kansas Middle School to Pay \$95,000 to Teacher Punished for Using Students' Real Name and Biological Pronoun" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Kalyn Womack titled "Trans Students Required to Submit 'Evidence' to Use Bathroom of Choice" was posted at theroot.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

• An article by Alastair Talbot titled "Brigham Young University Removes LGBTQ Pamphlets From Welcome Bags of Freshmen Students for Violating Religious College's Policy on Gay Relationships" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.

- An article by John Daniel Davidson titled "The Transgender Movement Isn't Just Targeting Kids, It's Targeting Families" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 5, 2022.
- An article by Christina Buttons titled "Alabama Nonprofit [Eagle Forum of Alabama] Fighting Underage Gender Treatments Says They're Being Targeting by 'Unprecedented' DOJ Subpoena" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Marxist BLM corporation

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Aaron Steinbuch titled "Black Lives Matter Co-Founder [Patrisse Cullors] Describes Herself As 'Trained Marxist' " was posted at nypost.com on June 25, 2020.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "BLM Leader [Melina Abdullah] Is Accused of Pilfering \$10 Million From the Organization by Local Chapters Who Say He Used It Like 'Personal Piggy Bank' in Explosive Lawsuit" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.

Comments about police misconduct

- An article by Joseph Michaltsianos titled "'I Hope Your Momma Let Me Beat You': Parents Are Awarded \$275,000 After Maryland Cops Held Down Their Five-Year-Old Boy Who Was Truant From Kindergarten, Handcuffed and Shouted at Him" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Carl Samson titled "Senior Asian Couple in California Gets \$136,000 Settlement for Alleged Illegal Home Raids" was posted at nextshark.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Noah A. McGee titled "LAPD Officers Heard Saying 'It's Not a Gun Bro' Before Shooting Black Man in the Back" was posted at theroot.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Monkeypox in U.S.

An article titled "New CDC Monkeypox Guidance, Novavax for Kids &

Moderna Boosters With Andrea Garcia, JD, MPH" was posted at amaassn.org on Sept. 1, 2022.

• An article by Paul Best titled "Biden Administration Expanding Monkeypox Vaccine Distribution With \$20 Million AmerisourcBergen Contract" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about covid-relief funds

- A Reuters article by Jeff Mason, Rami Ayyub and Richard Cowan titled "Biden to Request \$11.7 Billion in Ukraine Aid, \$22.4 Billion for Covid Relief" was posted at reuters.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "More Than \$1 Billion of Covid Stimulus Checks Went to Prison Inmates" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

Covid—Democrats blaming Republicans

• Several videos and an article by Ben Zeisloft titled "White House Claims Schools Reopened 'In Spite of Republicans'—Here Are Several Videos of Democrats Defending Closed Schools" were posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

Covid—looking back at lockdowns

- An article by Thomas Catenacci titled "Democrats Try to Rewrite History Around School Closings, Reopenings Amid Learning Losses" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by David Willhite titled "Science Confirms: Lockdowns Don't Stop the Spread" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Research Assistant for California Teachers Association Was Paid to 'Dig for Dirt' on Parents' Groups Who Opposed Shutdowns Across the State; Newly Released Emails Show" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Covid—'misinformation' or facts?

• Looking back to May 2022, an article by Guy Benson titled "Documents: Major Teachers Union Successfully Lobbied to Alter CDC's 'Science' on School Re-Openings" was posted at townhall.com on May 3, 2022.

• Looking back to July 2022, an article by Guy Benson titled "Report: Whistleblower Health Officials Say Covid Guidance Based on Dubious Data, Dissent Stifled" was posted at townhall.com on July 18, 2022.

- An article by Ari Hoffman titled "California to Punish Doctors Who Spread Covid 'Misinformation' " was posted at the postmillennial.com on Aug. 30, 2022.
- An article by Andrew Miller titled "Eight Times This Conservative Think Tank [Just Facts] Was Ahead of Media, Health Officials on Key Covid-19 Facts" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Enrico Trigoso titled "New Ivermectin Study Demonstrates 92 Percent Reduction in Covid-19 Mortality Rate" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Covid—no distinction between vaccinated and unvaccinated

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Josh Chapin titled "Updated CDC Covid Guidelines Remove Distinction Between Vaccinated and Unvaccinated" was posted at abc11.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

Comments about flu shots

• An article by Mansur Shaheen titled "Young Children May Need Multiple Flu Shots This Year as Experts Prepare for a Devastating Influenza Season" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about flu shot and covid vaccine

- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "'God Gave Us Two Arms, One for the Flu Shot and the Other One for the Covid Shot': Biden's Covid Coordinator [Ashish Jha] Says White House Plans to Push for Annual Jabs" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Alexander Nazaryan titled "Get the New Omicron Booster and a Flu Shot, White House Says" was posted at yahoo.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Comments about vaccine mandates

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Ian Miller titled "CDC Finally Changes Covid Guidance, Now Treats Vaccinated and Unvaccinated People the Same" was posted at outkick.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

Comments about covid vaccines

• An article by Enrico Trigoso titled "Embalmers Have Been Finding Numerous Long, Fibrous Clots That Lack Post-Mortem Characteristics" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

• An article by Margaret Menge titled "In CDC Survey of Over 13,000 Children, More Than Half Had 'Systemic Reaction' [A Reaction Beyond the Injection Site With the Most Common Being 'Fatigue, Fever, Irritability and Crying'] After Covid-19 Vaccine" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

Comments about masks

- Looking back to January 2022, an article by Margery Smelkinson, Leslie Bienen and Jeanne Noble titled "The Case Against Masks at School" was posted at theatlantic.com on Jan. 26, 2022.
- Looking back to March 2022, an article by Guy Benson titled "Major Study: Mask Mandates in Schools Don't Work" was posted at townhall.com on March 9, 2022.
- Looking back to April 2022, an article by Guy Benson titled "Yet Another Study: School Mask Requirements Don't Work" was posted at townhall.com on April 12, 2022.
- An article by Catherine Carrera titled "Newark Public Schools' Face Mask Rules Will Stay in Place, but Some Parents Are Frustrated" was posted at newark.chalkbeat.org on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Mansur Shaheen titled "New York Finally Lifts Covid-19 Mask Orders on Public Transit—Months After Millions of Residents Ditched Face Coverings" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

Comments about Disney

• An article by Anugrah Kumar titled "One Million Moms Issues 'Urgent Warning' to Parents in Response to Disney's FX Series 'Little Demon' " was posted at christianpost.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

Comments about Karine Jean-Pierre

• An article by Gabriel Hays titled "Karine Jean-Pierre Mocked for Claiming U.S. Added 'Ten Thousand Million Jobs': 'Staggering Amateurism' " was

posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

• An article by Katie Pavlich titled "KJP's Election Denial [About the Presidential Outcome in 2016] Finally Catches Up With Her" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

- An article by Melanie Arter titled "White House Press Secretary: Comparing Her 2016 Tweet That 'Trump Stole the Election' to Republican Doubts About 2020 Election [Is] 'Just Ridiculous' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "Karine Jean-Pierre Mocked After Calling Nord Stream 1 Pipeline 'Nordstrom' [As in the Department Store]" was posted at nypost.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Majority of Americans Had to Cut Back on Summer Plans as Biden Spent Over 200 Days on Vacation" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled " 'The President Has a Right to Spend Time With His Family': Karine Jean-Pierre Defends Biden's Constant Vacations When Grilled on Whether He Will Reduce Time in Delaware While 17% of Americans Are Forced to Cancel Trips" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about CNN

- An article by Joseph Michailsianos titled "CNN's Veteran White House Correspondent John Harwood Leaves the Network as New Boss Chris Licht Continues to Clean House" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "CNN Staffers Are 'Terrified' That New Boss Chris Licht Is Launching a Purge of the Woke After Brian Stelter and John Harwood Were Unceremoniously Fired—as Network Tries to Win Back 'Most Trusted Name in News' Title" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Kelsey Vlamis titled "Trump Accuses Fox News of 'Pushing' Democrats' Agenda and Said If CNN 'Went Conservative,' It'd Be an 'Absolute Gold Mine' and He'd Help" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "CNN President Chris Licht Makes First Major Hires [John Miller and Dr. Tara Narula] in Attempt to Change Network"

was posted at dailycaller.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Media comments about Queen Elizabeth

- An article by Harriet Alexander and Alex Oliveira titled "Have They No Shame? Woke Liberals Writing for the New York Times, New York Magazine and The Atlantic Waste No Time Attacking the 'Colonizer' Queen Mere Hours After Her Death—and Hours After Twitter Took Down Vile Post Mocking Monarch" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Harvard professor Maya Jasanoff titled "Mourn the Queen, Not Her Empire [Demonizing Her as a Relic of a Racist Era]" was posted at nytimes.com on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Pam Key titled "MSNBC's [Richard] Stengel: U.S. Interest in Queen Elizabeth Shows 'Weakness in the American Character' " was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Other comments about the news media

- An article by Sarah Cowgill titled "The Unbridled Media Attacks Ramp Up Against Ron DeSantis" was posted at libertynation.com on Aug. 25, 2022.
- An article by Leesa K. Donner titled "Fox Crushes Late-Night TV as Leftist Media Attempts to Reboot" was posted at libertynation.com on Sept. 1, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Networks [CBS, NBC, ABC and Fox News] Refused to Run Biden's Prime-Time Speech Demonizing MAGA Republicans Because It Was Deemed Too 'Political' This Close to Midterms" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Kevin Tober titled "Networks Skip News [That] Leftist DAs Let Memphis Shooter Off Easy" was posted at newsbusters.org on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Jeffrey M. McCall titled "Cable News Channels Become Soap Operas" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Kevin Tober titled "The View Fawns Over the Clintons; Claims Biden Is 'Very Successful' " was posted at newsbusters.org on Sept. 8, 2022.
- An article by Nicholas Fondacaro titled "Alyssa Farah Promotes Michelle Obama Over Conservative Women for President" was posted at newsbusters.org on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about Hunter Biden and family

 An article by Lawrence Richard titled "U.S. Treasury Says Request for Hunter Biden Records Must Come From Dem-Led Committee, Not Republicans" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 3, 2022.

- An article by Staff titled "Miranda Devine on 'Shocking' New Hunter Biden Reporting: 'Overwhelming Evidence That Joe Biden Lied' " was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Opening Day: Highly Anticipated 'My Son Hunter' Movie Launch Rattles the Left" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "'My Son Hunter' Debuts and Demand Overwhelms Film's Website" was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Hunter Biden and FBI

- An article by Miranda Devine titled "FBI Agent Timothy Thibault Hid Intel From Whistleblower on Hunter and the 'Big Guy' Joe Biden" was posted at nypost.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Greg Wilson titled "Damning New Details Emerge in Ex-FBI Agent's Role in Shutting Down Hunter Biden Laptop Probe" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 5, 2022.

Democrats worried about Kamala Harris

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Is Kamala Harris Faking Another Story From Her Early Childhood?" was posted at dailycaller.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Biden's mental capacity

- Looking back to June 2022, an article by Daniel Chaitin titled "David Axelrod [Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama]: Biden's Age 'Major' Problem for Future Political Viability" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on June 11, 2022.
- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Gabriel Hays titled "[Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama] David Axelrod Sees Bad News for Biden: Things Look 'Out of Control and He's Not in Command' " was posted at foxnews.com on July 1, 2022.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "Biden's Anti-MAGA Speech Magnificently Backfires" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "White House Can't Shake Major 'MAGA Republican' Miscalculation" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "Gavin Newsome's In-Laws Fled From California to Florida During the Pandemic; Records Show" was posted at foxnews.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Lucas Nolan titled "Zuck Loses: Judge Rules That Facebook Repeatedly Violated Washington State Campaign Finance Law" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Juliegrace Brufke titled "Pelosi's Office Denies She Wants to Be Next U.S. Ambassador to Italy" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Anita Chabria titled "Biden Turns Tables on Newsom by Backing California Farmworker Bill" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "AOC Predicts She Won't Be President—Because Americans 'Hate Women' " was posted at nypost.com on Sept. 7, 2022.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Embattled Democrats to Campaign With Barack Obama While Avoiding Joe Biden" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 8, 2022.

Comments about conservatives

- An article by Jarryd Jaeger titled "Black Conservative Radio Host [Jamil Jivani] Claims He Was Fired From Bell Media for Not Fitting 'Black Stereotype' " was posted at the postmillennial.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Greg Wilson titled "Winsome Sears Explains Why Democrats Feel 'Hatred' for Black Conservatives [Because Democrats Need 80-90 Percent of the Black Vote to Stay in Power]" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 4, 2022.

• An article by Larry O'Connor titled "Stop Believing the 'Republicans Are Blowing the Midterms' Propaganda [Repeated Over and Over by the Media]" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

• An article by Will Alexander titled "[The Film] Uncle Tom II Shouts Into 'Plato's Cave' " was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

Trump supporters and detractors

- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Trump Vows to Give Full Pardon and Apology to the Hundreds Convicted in Jan. 6 Protests" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jack Phillips titled "[Lawyer Alan] Dershowitz: DOJ Likely Trying to Ensnare Trump on Obstruction Charges" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Bethany Dawson titled "2020 Video of Trump Calling Democrats 'Fascists" Resurfaces After Republicans Slammed President Biden for Saying MAGA Ideology Was 'Semi-Fascism' " was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article titled "New Mexico Judge Disqualifies 'Cowboys for Trump' Co-Founder Couy Griffin From Public Office for Engaging in [Alleged] Insurrection" was posted at apnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.

General interest

- An article by Yelena Dzhanova titled "A North Carolina School [Northwood Temple Academy] Baptized More Than 100 Kids Without Parental Permission or Attendance: 'MaMa, Can You Bring Me Some Dry Clothes?' [Asked an 11-Year-Old Girl]" was posted at businessinsider.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article by Eric Niller titled "Finding New Drugs From the Deep Sea Via 'eDNA' " was posted at wsj.com on Sept. 3, 2022.
- An article titled "World's Second-Tallest Roller Coaster [420-Foot Tall Top Thrill Dragster at Cedar Point in Sandusky, Ohio] Is Permanently Closing [After Initially Being Closed Since an August 15, 2021 Accident]" was posted at apnews.com on Sept. 6, 2022.
- An article by Erica Tempesta titled "Don't Splash, Never Swim Away and Always Make Eye Contact: Diver Demonstrates How to Avoid a Shark Attack in Viral Videos, Saying You Need to Look Like a Predator—Not Prey" was

posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.

• An article by Brandon Drey titled "Christian Family Adoption Agency Not Required to Offer Services to Unmarried or Same-Sex Couples: Judge" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 7, 2022.

• An article by Emma James titled "Addicted to Being Sad: Teenage Girls With Invisible Illnesses (Known as 'Spoonies') Post TikToks of Themselves Crying or in Hospital to Generate Thousands of Likes—As Experts Raise Concerns Over Internet-Induced Wave of Mass Anxiety" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 7, 2022.



Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not you thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word be that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."